
Every ten years, the boundaries of San Francisco’s Supervisorial Districts are redrawn to 
ensure that each district maintains equal numbers of residents. Members of the public 
are encouraged to participate in the redistricting process.

Why does Redistricting Matter?
Redistricting directly impacts communities access and ability to voice their goals, ideals 
and objectives. This process helps ensure that Communities of Interest are kept intact 
with meaningful representation.

City and County  
of San Francisco

HOW TO PARTICIPATE
» Attend the upcoming Task Force meeting either remotely on Webex or in person** at

City Hall, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 408. All San Francisco residents are

welcome to comment and submit proposed maps. You can find the meeting schedule and

mapping tool by visiting the RDTF Website at sfelections.org/rdtf

» Submit comments by emailing rdtf@sfgov.org

» Sign up for the email list to receive updates at sfelections.org/rdtf

» Follow the Redistricting Task Force

on Facebook and Twitter: @RedistrictSF

JOIN US FOR THE NEXT

REDISTRICTING  
TASK FORCE MEETING

MAPPING MEETING
MONDAY, APRIL 4, 2022 5:30 P.M.

Remote Meeting - Public Call in 415-655-0001 - Meeting ID 2482 064 9460
Press # Twice, and *3 to be added to the queue for Public Comment.

Interpretation Services may be available if requested at least 48 hours in advance. Please contact 
the Office of the Clerk of the Board at 415-554-5184 for more information.

** Masks are required at all times inside City Hall, regardless of vaccination 
status. If attending in person, please make sure to bring a mask!
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